
Mr. John Stevenson, 
       Regarding Proposed NI 31-103 the regulatory changes regarding investments I highly object 
to these proposals as I will not choose to invest in this way because I would have to provide all 
my financial information. I think in this day and age enough people have all of our information 
without giving all of it to yet another person.  I do not understand why this needs to be the case, 
unless of course you are trying to shut down this type of investing. Regardless if this law does 
change I will invest other places. This is how I feel about the situation and I hope you will take it 
into consideration. 
                                                  Thanks for your attention, 
                                                   Rita James 


